

City Clerk's Office

Ulli S. Watkiss City Clerk

Tel: 416-397-4579 Fax: 416-392-1879 Email: boh@toronto.ca Web: www.toronto.ca

November 5, 2013

To: City Council

From: Board of Health

Subject: Overview of Fees for Recreation Programs (Item CD24.3)

At its meeting on November 4, 2013, the Toronto Board of Health considered a report (October 24, 2013) from the Medical Officer of Health titled "Racialization and Health Inequities in Toronto" and directed that the report be forwarded to City Council as part of the background information in City Council's consideration of Item CD24.3 from Community Development and Recreation Committee on "Overview of Fees for Recreation Programs".

Secretariat

Nancy Martins

Board of Health

City Hall, 10th Floor, West

100 Queen Street West Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2

Sincerely,

Secretary, Board of Health Nancy Martins

Attachments:

(October 24, 2013) Report from the Medical Officer of Health on Racialization and Health Inequities in Toronto

(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2013/hl/bgrd/backgroundfile-62903.pdf)

(October 24, 2013) Racialization and Health Inequities in Toronto

(http://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2013/hl/bgrd/backgroundfile-62904.pdf)